
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Dover     Term : Summer 1 2023       Topic:  Heroes, Villains and Rotten Romans 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

This half term, we have read two 

versions of Saint George and the 

Dragon and discussed their differences. 

We have used adjectives to describe 

the main characters and answered 

comprehension questions to 

demonstrate our understanding of the 

text. 

 

In maths, we have been adding to and 

subtracting from 2-digit and 3-digit 

numbers. Students have been using 

tens frames and column methods to do 

this. It is wonderful to see students using 

their knowledge of number bonds and 

doubles to help them solve trickier 

calculations.  

 

During one of our cooking sessions, 

students made picnic food. In small 

groups they made cheese and ham 

quesadillas, pizza rolls, flapjack and 

school cake. The following day they 

celebrated the King’s Coronation 

having picnic in the park.  

 

In Art and DT, Dover Class designed and 

created their own piece of Coronation 

themed artwork which was then joined 

together to form giant Coronation 

bunting! Students felt proud when they 

saw photos of their artwork outside and 

inside The Corn Exchange.  

 

In PE with Oli, students have been 

learning how to play cricket. They have 

been working on their hand-eye 

coordination skills and batting 

technique, and fielding skills.   

 

Have a wonderful half term. 
 

The Dover Team  ☺ 

 

 

    

   
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates & Points to remember: 

Monday June 5th  - First day of Term 6 

Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th June – Parent 

Consultations  

Tuesday 20th June – School Photographs 

Thursday 22nd June – Secondary Sports Day 

Saturday 24th June – Castle Fete ‘23’ (12pm-

3pm) 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 


